
 
             

 

  
       Date: March 26, 2024 

 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai - 400001. 
 
Script: 541402 
 
Subject: Thankful note to Investors for successful closure of Rights Issue. 
 
We are writing to express our sincere gratitude to each and every one of you for your invaluable support 
and commitment during the recent Rights Issue. Your conϐidence and trust in our company have played a 
pivotal role in the successful closure of this signiϐicant ϐinancial undertaking. 
 
The positive response from our esteemed investors has been truly overwhelming, and it is with great 
pleasure that we announce the successful completion of the Rights Issue with 130.47% subscription. Your 
contributions have not only strengthened our ϐinancial foundation but have also reinforced our belief in the 
shared vision we have for the future. 
 
We understand that your investment is a vote of conϐidence in our company, and we are dedicated to 
ensuring that your trust is well-placed. The funds raised will be utilized judiciously to propel our business 
forward, driving growth and creating value for all stakeholders. 
 
Once again, thank you for your unwavering support. We look forward to continuing this journey together 
and achieving new milestones in the future. Your belief in our company inspires us to strive for excellence. 
 
Further, we request the Stock Exchanges to disseminate this information on their website for Public at large. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
For Affordable Robotic & Automation Limited   
 
 
 
 
 
Milind Manohar Padole 
Managing Director 
DIN: 02140324 
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 Email: account@arapl.co.in  Mobile: 7720018914  Website : www.arapl.co.in 
 CIN : L29299PN2010PLC135298 


		2024-03-26T11:03:51+0530
	Milind Manohar Padole




